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SUBJECT: OPERATION OF MOTOR-DRIVEN VEHICLES ON DISTRICT 

PROPERTY 
  

The use of motor-driven vehicles, including cars, snowmobiles, mini-bikes, motorcycles, all-
terrain vehicles (ATV's) and other such vehicles is prohibited on any school grounds or areas 
except for authorized school functions or purposes.   
  

 A school function shall mean a school-sponsored or school-authorized extracurricular event or 
activity regardless of where such event or activity takes place, including any event or activity that 
may take place in another state.  
  

Student Automobile Use  

  

 The Board of Education shall permit students of Levittown High Schools to park on school 
property in a safe and reasonable manner. In order for students to avail themselves of this privilege 
they must:   
  

a) Possess a valid senior driver's license;   

  

b) File a completed application, signed by a parent or guardian, with the school office;    
 

and   
  

c) Obtain a parking permit from the school office.   

  

  Students must park in the designated student parking areas.   

  

 Loitering and/or congregating in cars, unsafe driving in parking lots, or other inappropriate use of 
any vehicle will not be tolerated.   
  

 Students shall remember that student driving and parking at the high school is a privilege, not a 
right, and such privilege can be lost in cases of violations of this policy or the Student Disciplinary 
Code. Student vehicles are subject to search by administration where there is reasonable suspicion 
that they contain contraband and/or other illegally obtained or possessed items. The District is not 
liable for any damage to any vehicle.   
    
Education Law Section 2801(1)  Vehicle 
and Traffic Law Section 1670   
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